
 

 

12th July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

GDPR Parental Permission 
 

During a pupil’s time with us we will gather information about them which we will use for various 

purposes, only with your permission (e.g. celebrating achievements, featuring on the website, local visit 

consent etc). When your child initially joined Oswald Road Primary School, you will have been asked to 

fill in a form stating parental consent for various purposes and we log these to keep on record for the 

duration of your child's time with us. 

 

A Privacy Notice has been provided to in relation to the use of this information, which is also available 

on the school website www.oswaldroad.co.uk. 

 

Nothing has changed from our side. However, if you ever wish to change the consent you have already 

granted, please do not hesitate to contact us by emailing admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk . 

 

Many thanks, 

 

School Office 

mailto:admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

